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Staff & Counsel:
 
This comment is regarding the proposed rate changes at PSE. There are foreclosures to consider. I
 personally have been to properties that have electricity going and are vacant. We have owners living
 in homes that are in the process of foreclosure. There are also squatters. That being said, these rate
 changes work like a compounded penalty. They are violent in their absurdity. It is highly outrageous
 to suggest at rate change at such a time as this. I suggest you work with your suppliers to discuss the
 reality of deflation.
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Realtor
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